February 14, 2025

To whomever this may concern,

This letter is to notify you that I am resigning my position as Harbor Commission chair, effective February 2025. I appreciate the opportunities you've given me to learn and grow, and I value all of the professional relationships I've developed here. I'm currently going through CDL school and I have timing restraints that keep me from attending meetings. Please let me know if there's anything I can do to help during the transition period. I can be reached at

I wish you and the commission the best.

Sincerely,

Peter Silva

2025 FEB | 14 PM 12: 1:1

BRISTOL, SECTION TOWN